We would like to encourage Women's Institute members
to apply. If any of you are interested, we would
like to hear from you by December 1lst. Please write

or call Amber directly if you are interested in the
position.

The address and telephone number are:

Rural Organizations and Services
8th Floor, 801 Bay Street
Toronto, Ontario

M7A 1B5

I am enclosing a copy of a letter sent to all district
presidents on October 1lst.



